TELEPHONE; 13895

Lloyd’'s Register of Shipping,

ROOM 503.

SHANGHAI, . 1st July, 1947

e W ol B

The Secretary, ﬁ%ggg-
London., }

Dear Sir,
8.8, "HWA LOONG"™ ex "Bulimba®

With regard to your letters of 6th February
and 13th March informing me of the overdue surveys
required on the above vessel, I would like to advise
you that a letter was addressed to the owners on the
10th March and 21st March last requesting the desired
information, and that todate I have received no replye.

I have written again to the owners for this
information,

% I am, dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

B

5 Bt ¥ g‘»‘“"’f‘% .
| [ ;{}‘w’d S NE@sel
| ; Foundation

D09 S§-007946 - 2049




aeBel .USOIAILEA

prigagid® 10 yoteipsfl @'égold

aunug 3HT xS

.eog MooOH

el oxiwl 2 2l _JAHOWMAHZ

; mwﬁduwn R&Rmquomm T

‘L , o bl

118 18l
" pdmilud® xo noMO0L AWH® .B.E

s S A s iR

yrsuzdei d2d Yo exsidel TIHOY ot b1spaT o W
ayovius subrave eorfd 10 oM wzwaaawaw dovell 431 bas

sz ivhs of exil hlgow 1 logesv svods odd o pox fupoT

a¢d o BIHAWD sfid of heaasibbs asW caddsl & d8dd UOY
porieab ods aniiasupsd sgel doteM 3alS bne dorsi d30f
yigeT on hoviopeT Vel I sisbod #sdd bns .30wum5q0¢aw
gifd w0l a1enwo sdd oF misgs qedditw sved 1
Jofdearroink

(118 a8eb M8 I

-

L Iutdd 1sd 7oy

v s €0.)




